
A solitary class-4 android drags her 
case along the deserted highway.

the very few vehicles she tries to 
flag down speed on past, sometimes 
with a yell of abuse: she's a long 
way from the city here...

she walks on with a slight jerk in 
her usually graceful step.  Not 
designed for trekking along like 
this, she could use a major 
overhaul...

she stops suddenly - a low power 
warning.

her abused hip motors and maxed out 
cooling fans are taking their toll 
even though She has only been 
operating for half a day, stopping 
once already to recharge from the 
booster in her bag.

she sits down.  perhaps if she lets 
her motors cool off she'll get 
more out of her remaining charge...

entering power-
saver mode...



oh god - 
please stop...

BEEP
activating...

power 
7.3%

hardware 
alert!

Thanks for stopping 
sir!

i could use a ride to the next town 
with a service shop and i need to 

plug in real bad!

after 76 minutes offline the sound 
of an approaching car triggers the 
android girl's restart.

without this ride she'll be just one 
more piece of roadside salvage:  
stripped down and refurbished her 
standard parts will fetch a good 
price and her custom head unit would 
end up as some wife-bot's next 
upgrade...

she stumbles to her feet, leg 
systems nearly ceasing.

well, uh, sure...
I could help you out but...

well...
what can a class-4, even a pretty one 

like you, err... do for me...?

I've got a soft 
mouth, a wipe-clean body 
and my programmer was a 

pervert; lets go!
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